
DVD ORDERS 
CHRISTMAS WORSHIP SERVICE - St. Philip the Apostle School 

DRCM Event Video & Photo

LEAVE YOUR CAMERA AT HOME AND ENJOY THE EVENT! 
WHY ORDER A DVD OF THE SHOW 

• You want to relax and enjoy the show, instead of having the distraction of trying to film it yourself.
• You have a spouse, relative or friend who was not able to attend the performance.
• You forgot or have a non-functioning camera, battery, memory cards, or tapes.

PROFESSIONAL QUALITY EQUIPMENT, EXPERIENCE & PRODUCT 
• DRCM Event Video & Photo uses Sony digital HD professional camcorders for superior DVD video quality
• DRCM Event Video & Photo uses a Fostex digital recording unit for superior DVD audio quality
• DRCM Event Video & Photo has superior experience, filming over 1,000 school productions since 2005

DVD ORDER FORM - Christmas Worship Service 2017 - St. Philip

  Required               PERSON PURCHASING CONTACT INFO           EMAIL ______________________ 
   YOUR NAME: _______________________________ PHONE ________________            _______________________ 
   (first & last) 

   STUDENT NAME: __________________________________ GRADE: ________

  Required          PAYMENT METHOD 
         CASH     CHECK.  Payable to DRCM.  Check #: ______            CREDIT/DEBIT CARD.  A $1 fee will be added to your total. 

 Name on Card: _________________________ Card #: ____________________________________ Exp. Date: ______ 
   *If your card is declined or if your check is returned, you will be assessed an additional charge of up to $35 or more for associated bank fees. 

 Required        DELIVERY LABEL - Christmas Service 2017 

   STUDENT NAME (last, first): _________________________________ 

   HOMEROOM: _______________________________ GRADE ______

PLEASE MAIL ORDERS TO:  DRCM - St. Philip 2017 Christmas; 1709 Eastview Ave.; Upland, CA. 91784 
OR, hand in your order form at our sales table on the day of  the show.

DRCM phone: 626-260-6149          DRCM email: drcm@me.com 
Delivery: by the end of January

$25 when ordered ON OR BEFORE 12/19/17.  $28 when ordered AFTER 12/19/17. 
Orders can be handed in at the DRCM sales table on 12/19/17, postmarked on 12/19/17, or scanned/photo’d and emailed to DRCM 

with credit card info by midnight.  Orders postmarked or emailed after 12/19/17 must include an additional $3 late fee. 
There will be a DVD pickup day in January (TBD).  You will be notified once the DVD pickup day is set.

  Required                  ORDERING TODAY’S EVENT 
          CHRISTMAS SERVICE DVD: ____X $25 = $______ (if  AFTER 12/19/17, then ADD $3 to total) 

  Optional           PAST SHOW ORDER SECTION - purchase a past event with this order! 
Add $30 per past event and include payment with this order. 

DRCM began filming at St. Philip in Dec 2014.  Shows prior to Dec 2014 are NOT AVAILABLE. 
CHRISTMAS SERVICE: __2014   __2015  __2016

mailto:drcm@me.com
mailto:drcm@me.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During the Holidays, we would like to remind all bakers and chefs 

to clip Box Tops!  These can be found on the packaging of your 

favorite Box Tops products, including: 

 

    

   

 

Box Tops are to be turned in to collection receptacles in the 

classrooms! 

 

Please contact Ana Bruna at aebruna@gmail.com or 626-298-4118 with any 

questions. 

BOX TOPS 

Calling all Chefs!! 



 

MRS. ​ ​SIMONE’S​ ​DANCE ​ ​CLASS 
 

WANT ​ ​TO ​ ​LEARN ​ ​TO ​ ​DANCE ​ ​TO ​ ​SOME​ ​OF​ ​THE ​ ​BEST​ ​NEW​ ​SONGS? 

 

​ ​​MRS.​ ​SIMONE’S​ ​HIP-HOP/JAZZ​ ​CLASS​ ​WILL​ ​BE​ ​HELD​ ​THURSDAY 

AFTERNOONS​ ​FROM​ ​3:15​ ​TO​ ​4:15​ ​FOR​ ​STUDENTS​ ​IN​ ​THE​ ​​THIRD 

GRADE​ ​AND​ ​UP.​ ​​ ​IT​ ​STARTS​ ​​THURSDAY,​ ​JANUARY​ ​11!​!   

 

THIS​ ​CLASS​ ​ENDS​ ​ON​ ​​THURSDAY,​ ​MARCH​ ​15​​ ​WITH​ ​A​ ​PERFORMANCE 

IN​ ​HOLY​ ​ANGEL​ ​HALL​ ​AT​ ​​3:30​.​ ​​ ​ALL​ ​CLASSES​ ​WILL​ ​BE​ ​HELD​ ​IN​ ​MRS. 

SIMONE’S​ ​CLASSROOM.​ ​​ ​THE​ ​FEE​ ​IS​ ​​$100​.​ ​PLEASE​ ​RETURN​ ​THE 

BOTTOM​ ​PORTION​ ​OF​ ​THIS​ ​FORM​ ​ASAP!​ ​​ ​THANK​ ​YOU! 

 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
MRS. ​ ​SIMONE’S​ ​DANCE ​ ​CLASS 

(PLEASE​ ​MAKE ​ ​CHECK ​ ​PAYABLE​ ​TO​ ​​KRISTY​ ​SIMONE​) 

 
STUDENT’S​ ​NAME​ ​________________________________​ ​​ ​GRADE ​ ​________ 

 
PARENTS’ ​ ​NAME(S) ​ ​______________________________________________ 

 
DAYTIME​ ​PHONE ​ ​NUMBER ​ ​________________________________________ 

 
EMAIL​ ​ADDRESS​ ​________________________________________________ 

 
EMERGENCY ​ ​CONTACT ​ ​​ ​___________________________________________ 



CROCHET CLASSES 
Now open to 3rd Graders too!

Starting week of  - January 08, 2018
BEGINNERS – MONDAYS (limit 8 students)

3rd – 8th graders

(2:00 – 3:30)

INTERMEDIATE – TUESDAYS (limit 8 students)
4th – 8th graders

(3:00 – 4:30)

12 Session for $150.00 
(includes materials needed for most projects)

To enroll your child please email me at: 
pattynieto09@yahoo.com



DANCE 

FATHER DAUGHTER
JANUARY 26, 2018   6:00–8:30pm

H o s t e d  b y  S t .  P h i l i p ’ s  3 r d  G r a d e  B r o w n i e s ,  T r o o p  2 0 7 1
SPORTS NIGHT

DJ, GAMES, DANCING and DINNER

—— HOLY ANGEL HALL ——
$ 1 7  P E R  P E R S O N  •  A D V A N C E  T I C K E T  S A L E S  O N L Y

R S V P,  P A Y M E N T  A N D  P E R M I S S I O N  S L I P  D U E  
B Y  F R I D A Y  J A N U A R Y  1 2 ,  2 0 1 8

Come in your favorite sports attire!
Per Girl Scouts rules, only registered Girl Scouts may attend.  No siblings please. Any Father-Figure is welcome to attend with the Girl Scout.

To buy your tickets:
RSVP online: Girl Scout Father Daughter Dance RSVP Form

 Payments can be made online using Cheddar-Up* https://fdd-86262.cheddarup.com  
or with a check payable to Troop 2071. 

Checks can be hand-delivered or mailed to St. Philip’s Parish Center office. Checks will also be collected  
at the lunch tables the week of January 8, 2018. Contact information: sptroop2071@gmail.com

*Cheddar-Up is approved by the GSGLA. Transaction fees do apply.  Fee is 3.5%  plus 45¢ per transaction.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfv00OgZXIJKKldCpKbh9knCvQ_aBh7FNjan0vB8kes7v8zYg/viewform?c=0&w=1
https://fdd-86262.cheddarup.com


 
 
Greetings PSWLL Families  
 
The 65th season of little league baseball for our community is just around 
the corner!  Pasadena Southwest Little League (www.pswll.com) is gearing 
up for registration and tryouts for the 2018 Spring Season for boys and girls 
ages 5-14. 
  
Registration will go live on www.pswll.com the week of November 
13th.  Everything you need to know about registration, including fees, age 
and residency verification, and tryouts is available on the website. Feel free 
to reach out to our Registrar, Laura Unanue at registerpswll@gmail.com for 
any general questions. 
  
PSWLL is planning on the following divisions this coming season: 

 
Juniors: 13 & 14 year olds 

Majors: 12 year olds, with some 11 year olds 

AAA Minors: 10 year olds, with some 11 and 9 year olds 

AA Minors: 8-9 year olds, coach-pitch, transitioning to some kid-pitch  

Farm: machine pitch. 7 and 8 year olds, with some 6 year olds 

T-Ball: 5 & 6 year olds 

 
We always are looking for our community to be involved with little league. 
If you would like to be a coach, team parent, scorekeeper or any other 
position, please let me know via an email at pswllpresident@gmail.com. 
 
We look forward to seeing you next Spring at the ballpark! 
 
Fred Rowley 
2018 PSWLL President 



11/9/2017 Golf Squad
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Sign Up Now!
https://golfsquad.com/school/st-philip-the-apostle/

St Philip the Apostle - Winter '18 (K-6th)

Start Date Monday, January 22nd from 2:00 pm to 3:00 pm
Session Length 8 Class Hours

Class Dates:
January 22, [NO CLASS-January 29], February 5, February 12, [NO
CLASS-February 19], February 26, March 5, March 12, March 19,
March 26

Cost $185

Location

ALL STUDENTS meet here: St Mary Statue
CLASSES will begin at: 2:00 pm
PARENTS pick up students no later than 3:00 pm here: Exit
Gate
PLEASE be prompt at pick up as PGA Professionals often return
to clubs immediately following classes

All Golf Squads are instructed by golf industry professionals. Everything essential is provided
(Golf Squad Handbooks, hats, all clubs, training equipment, etc). Classes will be instructed
appropriately to suit the needs of new students as well as continuing students. Parents will
receive weekly class emails describing what students will be doing and learning in class.

Email dean@golfsquad.com with questions.

https://golfsquad.com/school/st-philip-the-apostle/

Building the foundation to enjoy golf for a lifetime together!

www.GOLFSQUAD.com

https://golfsquad.com/school/st-philip-the-apostle/
https://golfsquad.com/golfasasocialskill
mailto:dean@golfsquad.com
https://golfsquad.com/school/st-philip-the-apostle/
http://www.golfsquad.com/

